
 
 
 

October 2022 Board Report 
 
Daycare Report 

• Final balance report  
 
Early Childhood Learning 

• On October 21st and 28th  our preschoolers were able to experience a 
wonderful day at Benton Farm.  It was a great parent engagement 
opportunity, and the students had a beautiful day to enjoy learning about the 
animals and picking pumpkins in a real pumpkin patch. 

• Kindergarten screening report (see attached) 
• Teachers and myself  will be attending new Preschool Standards Training on 

November 4th. 
 
Special Education/504 

• Beginning work on December 1 count 
• Continue to work on SEL and supports for behaviors 
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